
 
April 2, 2007 

 

 
Michael K. Chavies  
Project Manager  
Coe Construction, Inc.  
Ph. 970-663-7636, ext. 11  
Fax 970-669-4329 
 
Dear Mike and Coe Construction Team: 
 
It was a pleasure working with you, Mike, and the excellent team of people that had a hand in our 
restaurant developments at Fall River Drive, Loveland, CO and Fitzsimons, Aurora, CO.  You and your 
staff are successful in providing the big three -  Budget, Schedule, and Quality.  Thank you for the 
excellent response and follow up services post-construction as well.  
 
The professionalism, dedication, and expertise you and your staff demonstrated throughout both projects 
is commendable.  I look forward to working with you again on future projects and can confidently provide 
a very positive reference for you and your company.  Please call me anytime. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Curtis White 
Construction Manager 
Noodles & Company 
303-522-3476 
cwhite@noodles.com  
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